'Safety's First' ROC 'n' Rollout



Communications Officer Jeff Ringsrud, left, and Division Activities Committee Representative Norma Carrasco, who have put together 18 safety program rollout events, take down the "Safety's First" banner for the last time at Rail Operations Control.

> Rail Transit Operations Supervisor Josie Robles shows off the T-shirt she won after successfully answering a safety question at the last of the MTA's Safety's First rollouts.



April 17, 2002 PHOTOS BY CHRISTINA ESPARZA

Back to Bulletin Board